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Stitching and 
Serving 

Sed justo. 

A network of needlecrafters  
ministering to families of the fallen 
Since 2006, volunteers have given 

9,492 handmade prayer shawls 

Prayer Shawls for 
Families of  

Servicemembers 

Thanks & Thoughts 
From Parents in Texas: Hi, I am reaching out 
to you on the letter we received back in 
2021.   We lost our loved son CPL James 
Requenez on March 25.  I was looking 
through his box and found this letter.  I 
apologize for overlooking. We would love to 
have prayer shawls if possible.  Thank you! 

We appreciate your prayerful support as we 
wait for Casualty and Mortuary Affairs 
approval. 

Special thanks to our Lions Club friends for 
permission to share the International Peace 
Poster winner on the following page.   

. 

501(c)(3) Public Charity 

Since our last newsletter, 
prayer shawls have been shared 

with families of these 
servicemembers:  

1SG Russell Bell 

CPL James 
Requenez  

Please keep these families                          
in your prayers 

--------------------------------------

 

Let the pleasure 
of the Lord our 
God be on us:      
O Lord, give 
strength to       
the work of     
our hands. 

     Psalm 90:17 (BBE) 



 

 

2 

PS4FS.org  October 2023 

  

From Slovenian artist Anja Rozen: When 
they look at my poster, I want people to think 
about how much we are connected to people 

we might not even know.   


